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Newsletter Issue 10

DON’T FORGET ALL DATES ARE ON
THE SCHOOL SPIDER APP AND
CALENDAR ON OUR WEBSITE

Equipped by God; We are Mighty

ELDER CLASS TRIP
Elder class went to the Museum of Lancashire this
weeek. They had been reading books about WW2
and then got to experience different workshops to
further their learning. They cracked codes, looked
at maps, learnt Morse code and sang wartime
songs. 

Willow class have been
learning about nets by
dismantling boxes before
using technology (CAD) to
make their own nets in DT.

1st December - Tree lighting at 3.30pm
5th December - Friends Wreath Making at 6pm
8th December - Non uniform day for Christmas fair
10th December - Treales Praise
11th December - Christmas jumper and Christmas
lunch day with a special visit from Blossom the
Donkey for Christmas photos
13th December - Whole school trip to Shrek
14th December - Christmas Fair at 3.30pm
19th December - Oak Class Nativity at 1pm
21st December - Willow and Elder Class Christingle
Service at 4pm

It’s the middle of November but this means Christmas is
not very far away. Please note the important Christmas
dates that we have planned so far:



Reception - Zoe
Year 1 - Archie
Year 2 - Pippa
Year 3 - Florence
Year 4 - Bethany-Elle
Year 5 - Winter
Year 6 - Summer

This week
Treales - 163
Roseacre -148
Wharles - 166

MIGHTY BEES HOUSE POINTS

Totals
Treales - 433
Roseacre - 383
Wharles - 395
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NEXT WEEK
MONDAY - LIFE EDUCATION SESSIONS

FOR ALL CHILDREN
WEDNESDAY - BAGS2SCHOOL 
FRIDAY - NON UNIFORM DAY

FR IENDS OF TREALES
Don’t forget Bags2School are collecting on 22nd
November. Please put donations under the
gazebo.
Next Friday is non uniform day in return for
chocolates and bottles for the Christmas Fair.
Bottles can be bubbles, pop or food as well as
alcoholic!

STAFFING UPDATES
Miss Perry is joining us on Monday to
support in Oak class. 
Miss Kirby will be teaching across
school for the next three weeks. 
Huge CONGRATULATIONS to Mrs
Cameron who was awarded QTS this
week after a gruelling assessment
process. 


